
27th May 2011 

 

Canterbury Regional Council  

PO Box 345 

CHRISTCHURCH 

Attention: Ms Alison Cooper 

 

 

Dear Alison, 

Hearing Decision - Marwin Land Limited for Water Permit CRC110603 

 

As you are aware, after the recent release of my decision regarding the above 

application, Ms MacKenzie noted that the agreed annual volume had not been 

amended in the determined conditions of consent appended to the decision 

(Annexure 1).  

 

The appropriate annual volume is correctly stated in the decision and it is appropriate 

to correct the conditions pursuant to section 133A of the RMA. Accordingly, please 

delete Condition (2) below: 

2) (a) The combined volume taken under this consent CRC110603 and 
consent CRC040185.2, or any variations, shall not exceed 571,200 
cubic metres between 1 July and the following 30 June. 
 

(b) The combined volume taken under this consent CRC110603 and 
consent CRC000378.2 and consent CRC050289.3 or any variations to 
these consents, for irrigation shall not exceed 1,171,189 cubic metres 
between 1 July and the following 30 June. 

And replace with Condition (2) below: 

2) (a) The combined volume taken under this consent CRC110603 and 
consent CRC040185.2, or any variations, shall not exceed 571,200 
cubic metres between 1 July and the following 30 June. 
 

(b) The combined volume taken under this consent CRC110603 and 
consent CRC000378.2 and consent CRC050289.3 or any variations to 
these consents, for irrigation shall not exceed 1,205,550 cubic metres 
between 1 July and the following 30 June. 

 
 

I would appreciate if you could confirm these corrections by way of an erratum 

circulated to the parties.  



Yours faithfully 

 

 

S A McGarry 

Hearings Commissioner 


